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21st June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of AQA GCSE PE Students in Year 11, 
 

Return / Donations of Resources and Sixth Form Options 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families in good health and high spirits. As we approach the end of the 
academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude for your continued 
support over the last two years. The commitment and encouragement you have shown to your children 
during their GCSE PE journey has undoubtedly played a significant role in their growth and achievements. 
 
As the academic year draws to a close, we kindly request the return of the AQA GCSE PE textbooks 
borrowed by your child. These resources have been an essential tool in their learning and we would greatly 
appreciate their prompt return to ensure that future students can benefit from them as well. The textbook 
we would like returned is attached here for your reference: https://www.amazon.co.uk/AQA-GCSE-
Physical-Education-Student/dp/0198370253. Please can these be dropped in to our main Reception, 
between 08:00 and 15:30, Monday – Friday.  Your co-operation in this matter is much appreciated. 
 
In addition, if you have any other PE-related resources such as folders, flashcards, or any other materials 
that you are willing to donate to the PE department, we would be extremely grateful. These resources will 
help enhance the learning experience for future students and provide them with valuable supplementary 
materials to support their studies.  
 
Looking ahead to the next phase of education, I would like to inform you that The Buckingham School will 
be offering AQA A Level PE and BTEC Sport courses, as well as Sports Leadership for the Enrichment 
Activity during Sixth Form. These courses not only provide an excellent opportunity for students to further 
their passion for sports but also allow them to gain the qualifications necessary for their future endeavours. 
We encourage interested students to explore these options, qualifications required and take advantage of 
the diverse educational opportunities available at our School. 
 
As the summer break approaches, I wish your child all the best for their upcoming GCSE results. They 
have worked diligently and demonstrated great determination throughout their studies and I have no doubt 
that their efforts will be reflected in their achievements. We eagerly anticipate their results and look forward 
to celebrating their successes with them on Results Day, which will be held on Thursday 24th August. 
 
Once again, I extend my heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support and co-operation throughout these 
two years. It has been a pleasure working with you and your children, and we are immensely proud of their 
growth and progress. If you have any further queries or require any assistance, please do not hesitate to 
contact me further. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr J Ribbans 
Curriculum Leader of PE  
jribbans@buckinghamschool.org   
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